
Pilon, Janet 

Subject: Consultation Paper on Proposed Changes to the Building Code 

From: Khan, Carolina (MMA/MHO) <Carolina.Khan@ontario.ca> 
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 11:29 AM 
Cc: Mccredie, Tristin (MMA/MHO); Fahey, Sean (MMA/MHO) 
Subject: Consultation Paper on Proposed Changes to the Building Code 

Good morning, 

Please be advised that the Ministry of Municipal Affairs is now seeking stakeholder and public input on 
proposed changes to Ontario's Building Code. Please refer to the consultation document (link enclosed 
below), which outlines potential regulatory amendments to the Building Code to establish a Building Condition 
Evaluation Program for buildings with rooftop parking and exposed, multi-storey, above-ground parking 
structures built before 1988. 

http://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingld=25486&language=en 

Comments Due Date: January 4, 2018 

Kind Regards, 

Carolina Khan 
Municipal Advisor 
Municipal Services Office, Central Ontario 
Ministry of Municipal Affairs I Ministry of Housing 
777 Bay Street, 12th Floor, Toronto, Ontario MSG 2E5 
Ph: 416-585-6352 
Email: Carolina.Khan@ontario.ca 
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